
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

◙ Proposed Improvement: Construction of a New 1.5 million Gallon Water Tower 

◙ Purpose of Project:  Provide Additional Potable Water Storage and Flow Equalization 

for Areas along the I-94 and 33rd Street South Corridors Adjacent to County Road 75 

◙ Funding:  Low Interest Loan from the Minnesota Public Facilities Authority 

◙ Anticipated Construction Schedule:  Commence Construction in June of 2016 and 

Finish Construction in October of 2017 

◙ Project Location:  4412 Clearwater Road  
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